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Concerning SB 768 

 

I strongly oppose this poorly written vague bill.   

 

Instead, focus on how to help all Oregon Students get a better education.  Oregon is 

ranked in the bottom third when compared to other states.   

 

The Taxpayers of Oregon deserve to see our students graduate with a high school 

diploma that certifies  the graduate has met basic educational needs that will allow 

them to enter the work force or higher education including vocational education. 

 

 


